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September 20, 2017 

Materials Licensing Branch 
United States Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
2443 Warrenville, Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

RE: Amendment Request to License #24-01143-06 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter is to request the following changes to our license: 

Please add Kimberly Bradley Prescott, M.S. as an authorized medical physicist for (HDR) 35.600. Ms. 
Prescott is listed on USNRC RML # 24-00866-02. 

Please add Brandon Morgan, M.S. as an authorized medical physicist for (HDR) 35.600. 
Mr. Morgan is listed on USNRC RML # 24-18295-01. 

Please add Jose L. Garcia-Ramirez, M.S. as an authorized medical physicist for (HDR) 35.600. Jose 
Garcia-Ramirez is listed on USNRC RML # 24-18295-01. 

Please add Vivian Rodriguez, M.S. as an authorized medical physicist for (HDR) 35.600. 
Ms. Rodriguez is listed on Washington University and Medical Center USNRC RML # 24-00167-11. 
Please find a copy of the letter of AMP notification attached. 

If you have any questions or need further information you may contact Ken Wohlt by email at 
ken.wohlt@coxhealth.com or phone at 417-269-5309. 

Best Regards, 

~tutifJ:t-
Ken Wohlt 
Medical Physicist I Radia · 

Jef~ 
Director of Radiation Oncology 

Enclosure: 
AMP Letter: US NRC RML # 24-00167-11. 

RECEIVED SEP 2 6 2011 



I GJWashlngtro University in Stlouis 
Environmental Health and Safety 

August tl, 2015 

TO: Dr. Vivian Rodriguez 
BJ RO-Radiation Oncoi()JI;V. Dept. 
Campus Box 8224 

SUBJECT: Authorization for Medical Use of Radioactive Materials 

Radiation Safety Office 

, . 

I am pleased to inform you that the Radiation Safety Committee - Authorizations Subcommittee 
granted approval on August 11,2015 for you to be an Authorized Medical Physicist under the High Dose 
Rate Remote Afterloader functional authorization. Your new medical physics authorization includes the 
following functional authorizations: 

• HDR Remote Afterloader Authorization (lr-192) [I 0 CFR 35.600] 

Your use of radioactive materials is governed by the Washington University and Medical Center NRC 
License No. 24-00167-11. 

Please note that you may act as an Authorized Medical Physicist only for those functional 
authorizations listed above. Each functional authorization has specific requirements for training and 
experience, and some have requirements for periodic retraining. It is your responsibility to obtain the 
required periodic retraining. If you want to seek medical physics aurthorization for any other functional 
authorization or check your training status, please contact Robert E. Drzymala, Ph.D. 

Please call me at (314} 362-2988 if you have any questions concerning your medical physics 
authorization. 

Cc: Peny W. Grigsby, M.D. 
Robert E. Drzymala, Ph.D. 
Kevin Sharkey 

Jacqueline E. Zoberi, Ph.D. 
Sasa Mutic, Ph.D. 
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Washington University in St. Louis, Campus BoK 80S3, 660 S. Euclid Avenue, St. Louis. Missouri 63110-1093 
(3!4) 362-3476, Fax (314) 362-4776, radsafety@wustl.edu, http://radsafely.wustl.edu 




